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Product Change Notification 
 

 

PCN #:  NRC_202001 Date:  January 15, 2021 

 

Part Numbers impacted: Laird Thermal Systems  Customer 

 385912-001 N/A 
 385912-015 N/A 
 

Description of change: 

385912-001 and 385912-015 are no longer a standard to order (STO) part numbers.  Please contact 
Laird Thermal Systems for more information regarding these part numbers. 

 

All open orders should be cancelled until further notice. 

 

Information on possible alternative products: 

NRC5000-A1-20-ST1, part number 385912-029 is a possible replacement.  Flow rate should be 
confirmed. 

 

Implementation of change:  January 15, 2021 

 

Laird Thermal Systems contact: 

 Customer Service Product Director 

Name: Kady Tkach Greg Ducharme 

Email:  Kady.Tkach@lairdthermal.com Greg.Ducharme@lairdthermal.com 

 

Laird Thermal Systems will assume this change is accepted unless specific conditions of acceptance are 
provided in writing within 30 days from the data of this notice.  All correspondence must be sent to the 
contact e-mail addresses listed above. 

 


